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Chris Reed

From: Paden, James M <James.Paden@windstream.com>

Sent: Monday, January 06, 2020 2:51 PM

To: Chris Reed

Cc: Brovont, Eric S

Subject: EXTERNAL:Windstream Follow Up

Follow Up Flag: FollowUp

Flag Status: Flagged

Hey Chris, 

Great meeting with you a few weeks back. I hope you had a nice Christmas.  

 

Just want to give you a quick update- 

We are working on two options for you one Layer 2 with the adjustments you mentioned and the other option a full 

layer 3 network with the functionality that Brendan demonstrated over the web conference.  

 

Please let me know if you have the sites you’d like to have increased to 50mb or 100mb and we will incorporate these 

into both options.  

 

We look forward to getting back in front of you soon! 

 

Happy new year! 

 

Jim Paden 
Senior Account Executive – North Florida / South Georgia 
843.607.7007   
James.paden@windstream.com   
 

 
 
205 S Laurel St  
Springfield, GA 31329 
windstreamenterprise.com 

 
 

 
Explore our award-winning management portal. 
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